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McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Jennifer L. Bradfute <jlb@modrall.com>
Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 1:31 PM
To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD
Cc: Dawson, Scott, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 

Mike, 
 
Thank you for checking on this.  The correct pool designation is the Culebra Bluff-Bone Spring, South 15011.  I spoke with 
Ray Podany this morning and confirmed.  Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer 
 
 

 
Jennifer L. Bradfute 
Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com 
P.O. Box 2168 | Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168 
500 4th St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102 
D: 505.848.1845 | O: 505.848.1800 | F: 505.848.1891 
 
 
 

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD [mailto:Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us]  
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2018 3:58 PM 
To: Jennifer L. Bradfute 
Cc: Dawson, Scott, EMNRD 
Subject:  
 
***  

Jennifer: 

Marathon Oil Permian LLC 30-015-44629 GRAVEL GRINDER FEE 23 28 18 TB #006H on the C-102 was designated to the 
Malaga; Bone Spring North Pool.  The OCD database shows 

CULEBRA BLUFF;BONE SPRING, SOUTH 15011.. 

Can you tell me the correct pool? 
 

 
 
Michael McMillan 
1220  South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 
505-476-3448 
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us 
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This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error, please delete it without 
forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.  


